
Hello everyone,  

We have reached the end of another term. There has been a wonderful community feeling around the 

school this week. Jazz has finished the Bus boycott mural in the community room, parents have been in to 

watch the Year 5 performance and the school choir performed in front of 600 people at St Mary Redcliffe 

church. As is so often the case here at Hannah More, I feel honoured to be part of such a wonderful group 

of people. I love to see the children feeling inspired and grasping every opportunity.  

I am sad to say that we are saying farewell to our lunchtime leader, Ifrah, who is extending her current 

hours as a TA at Easton school. Ifrah has spent 5 years at Hannah More and I know that she has a strong 

bond with the adults that she works with and the children of the school. Ifrah has done a fantastic job. 

Working at lunchtimes in any school is challenging. Children need to release their energy at lunchtime and 

trying to manage the whole school outside is not an easy task. I want to thank Ifrah for everything and 

wish her well for the future.  

In assembly today, we shared the work that one of our Mums, Huimyeong, has been doing with the SS 

Great Britain. She has written a children’s book about a child’s voyage on the ship. Follow the link below to 

watch a video about the story: 

https://www.ssgreatbritain.org/my-first-voyage/   
Many parents have spoken about homework club. I am pleased to announce that homework club will be 

starting again in week 2 of Term 3. There will be a KS2 homework club and a KS1 homework club, both on 

a Thursday from 3.15 – 4.15. Parents need to come with children. If you find it tricky doing homework with 

children, teachers can support you and your children to work through it.  

We will be having parent meetings:  

Tuesday 9th January  

Wednesday 10th January  

 

The class teachers will be booking appointments as soon as we get back after the holidays.  

 

Can I thank everyone for their help and support this term. Have a restful and relaxing two weeks. If you 

are celebrating Christmas, enjoy the festivities. See you all in 2024.  

Mr Hawkins  

BACK TO SCHOOL: Wednesday 3 January 2024 

https://www.ssgreatbritain.org/my-first-voyage/



















